
 

 
 

 

Dear Beloved Parishioners & Friends, 

I hope this message finds you and your family safe and healthy. Every day we are 

reminded of how blessed we are to have our Greek Orthodox Church of the Assumption in Port 

Jefferson.  There is nothing quite as great as the warmth of fellowship in our church where you 

feel the love of God, as well as the extended community of your family and friends. 

This blessing is one that grows stronger with your support and love. Our ministries and valuable 

projects demonstrate our continued potential as a community and reaching that potential requires 

your support, and that support is a gift of stewardship. Without that gift, it is difficult to support 

our church. 

        As we continue to practice social distancing to reduce the spread of the COVID-19 virus we 

will continue to offer online live broadcasts. Feel free to observe the Service through your 

electronic devices by clicking on our Church’s Facebook page and on our website.  This 

Sunday, March 29th Service will be held at 10:00AM and NO ONE WILL BE ALLOWED IN 

CHURCH FOR SAFETY AND HEALTH REASONS.  

        Considering that we are not able to attend church during this holy time of year, consider 

what you would have given to the church had you been able to attend. We have set up an online 

PayPal account.  We ask you to please donate to help support our church. A donation can be 

made for candle lighting, memorials, Easter contributions, stewardship and more.  You select 

what you would like to do with your donation. If you share your address on PayPal we will send 

you a receipt for your tax-deductible contribution.  Please visit  http://www.kimisis.org/  then 

click the “Donate” button at the top, click on the gold donate button and that will direct you to 

PayPal. 

        The Greek Orthodox Church of the Assumption would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your donations and support to our beloved Parish. More information regarding Holy 

Week and Easter will follow shortly. 

Thank you all & stay safe. 

Regards, 

Marisa Raptis 

Parish Council President 
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